


	
	
	

	Cumbernauld Primary School 
Eastfield Road
Cumbernauld 
Glasgow 
G68 0EB

2 December 2022
	
	


Dear Parent/Carer 

As you may be aware, two of the teacher unions, the Scottish Secondary Teachers’ Association (SSTA) and the National Association of Schoolmasters Union of Women Teachers (NASUWT), intend to carry out industrial action over the national pay offer and their members plan to strike on Wednesday 7 December 2022. 

Our school will remain open as normal to all pupils on Wednesday 7 December.

Please visit the council’s website with the most up to date information on www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/industrial-action. 

Regards, 

Ed Clinton 


Head Teacher
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